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DATE:   MARCH 3, 2025

TO: DR. RANDAL O’BRIEN

FROM: SUSAN JACKSON

SUBJECT: OPENING EXERCISES FOR MONDAY, MARCH 3, 2025, BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES MEETING

The opening exercises for the March 3, 2025, Board of Trustees meeting will be provided by students 
from David Crockett Elementary School.

The Pledges of Allegiance to the United States will be recited by Annette Pantoja
 and Texas flag will be recited by Malillany Navarro.

Select students will be performing the songs called, The Marines Hymn, Benjy Met the Bear, Bottle of Pop

Names of students: 

Annette Pantoja
Malillany Navarro
Leonel Mata
Ulices Moreno
Camila Robles
Ronaldo Cabrera
Alylin Navarro
Yariel Calderon
Payton Pope
Brissa Cruz
Miguelangel Soria
Allen Zorrilla
Mariela M. Vargas

The students are under the direction of Choir Teacher Mr. Albert L Bear and Principal, Mrs. Tailis Oniwon.


